








The second collection  for the 
weekend of March 27 

is for  Catholic Relief Services   
American Bishop’s Overseas Appeal 

“Raising in Grace”  
Join us for a group of Moms and Tots with Bible 
Storytime. We meet on the 2nd and 4th Monday of the 
month from 9:30-11:30 am in the Breezeway 
Classrooms. For information, call Marissa Arriaga at 210-885-5047.  
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Our Lady of Grace Men’s Faith Study 
The Venerable Bishop Fulton Sheen was a master 
theologian, philosopher and preacher of the Word who 
recorded a series of talks entitled Life is Worth 
Living! We will gather each Saturday morning from 8:30 
- 9:30 am in the Madonna Room basement to listen to a 
25 minute talk from Bishop Sheen, share our thoughts as a 
group, and close with prayer. You’ll be filled with a 
deeper appreciation and understanding of our Catholic 
Christian faith, as well as often uplifted by the timeless 
Sheen teachings. It is more important than ever that we 
come together as a community and learn that life is worth 
living!   
For information please contact Roger Williams at  
210-724-8828 or  rogerwtx@gmail.com. Please join us! 



40 CANS FOR LENT FOOD DRIVE 
 

During Lent, you are invited to donate one can 
each day in solidarity with those who struggle 

to find their next meal. Your donation will 
assist the food pantry at the  

Guadalupe Community Center,  
our Parish Outreach Partner.  

Place your cans in one of the bins marked  
“40 Cans for Lent.”  

The Children's Rosary Group meets 
weekly on  

Wednesdays at 4:30 pm  
to learn a mystery of the rosary and pray a 

decade together. We meet at the stations of 
the cross adjacent to the OLG parking lot.  

For more information please call Bridie 
Chaudoir at  713-501-2954. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RCIA Rite of Election 
 

This past Saturday, March 5 at San Fernando 
Cathedral, the Candidates and 

Catechumens from our parish attended the 
Rite of Election.  

Lent is a very special time for them as they 
prepare to be received into the  

Catholic Church at the Easter Vigil. 
 Please keep them in your prayers.  

Office Depot Rewards for our Parish 
Did you know?  Your purchases at any Office Depot loca-
tion can be applied to the parish rewards account.  At 
checkout just inform the cashier you want your purchase 
to go towards the reward points for your church and give 
them the office telephone number—210-734-7285-- to 
find our account.  It’s as easy as that!  Every point adds 
up and helps us reduce our expenses for office supplies.  
It is another way to make a donation to the parish!   
Thank you for your support!   

 

Excerpt from  
Archbishop Gustavo’s 
letter dispensing the  

faithful  from the  
obligation of  

Abstinence for this  
Friday, March 18 To read the full letter, please visit 

Facebook: @OurLadyofGrace  
Posted on February 1, 2022 



 
THANK YOU  to all the business people who advertise in our Sunday bulletin. Your advertising helps to provide our bulletin 

free of charge each week.  
We are very grateful for this continuous support and hope everyone will patronize these businesses.   

Living as a Synodal Church:   
Communion, Participation, Mission 

#listening church 
 

Ten Themes for  
Prayer, Reflection, and Discussion 

• Companions on the Journey 
• Listening 
• Speaking Out 
• Celebration 
• Sharing Responsibility for our Common Mission 
• Dialogue in Church and Society 
• Ecumenism 
• Authority and Participation 
• Discerning and Deciding 
• Forming Ourselves in Synodality 
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